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JP INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL, GREATER NOIDA
Session: 2024-25

Date: 28/05/24 Circular No: JPIS/24/44

Subject: Summer Break Notice for Grades VI to XII

Dear Parents,
Namaskar!

We are pleased to announce the schedule for the upcoming summer break for
students in grades VI to XII. The summer break will commence from 29" May 2024
and will continue until 30" June 2024.

Please note that the school will reopen and regular classes will resume on 1st July
2024.

We wish all our students a safe and enjoyable summer break. We look forward to
seeing you back at school refreshed.

Wishing you all a delightful summer holiday!

Jai Hind

Princi/pal -
Ms. Ruby Chandel
(principal@jpinternational.co.in)
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